
Dear Member 

 These past few weeks of social distancing and lockdown have made us appreciate and reassess many 
aspects of our lives , building stronger human connections is surely one of them. 

 You belong a  strong  fraternity spread across the globe joined by CA Pakistan qualification and 
ICAP and your Institute stands with you.  

 In these testing times, seeing a familiar face, or putting a face to a  name provides comfort,  for this 
reason to help you build stronger connections while maintaining social distancing we are opening 
the campaign. “Picture says a lot” so that you can upload your picture in the directory of members 
by accessing the following link in members’ secured area https://member.icap.org.pk/member-
picture-upload/  

  

In order for us to update your picture, please ensure that your picture meets the following criteria: 

The picture must be: 

•  Of passport size 
• In JPG or JPEG format 
• No more than 6 months old 
• Up to 1 MB file size 
• Taken against a plain background 
• In sharp focus and clear 
• Close up of your head and top of your shoulders 

 We are working to the best of our ability to facilitate you  in every possible way, in these extremely 
difficult times but there may be some delays in implementation (i.e. updating of uploaded pictures in 
the directory of members). We appreciate your understanding in this regard. 

  

If you need any further information please feel free to contact us at membership@icap.org.pk or if 
you have any suggestions regarding how we may serve your better, email me at 
zehra.hassan@icap.org.pk  
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